
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Amanda Trujillo [atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com] 
Friday, March 23, 2012 11:05 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Koonunga Hills BGX Fed #1 #2 Release 

Mike, 

As per our conversation on March 22, 2012. All evaluations show no spill occurring on the Koonunga Hill BGX Battery 
contained within the berm breached the liner. It appears the lost five barrels was an over estimate on the pumpers 
behalf. I would like to request closure on the Feb 7, 2011 Feb 10, 2011 release. 

Thank you, 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Off ice 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 . 
Email atrujiIlo@yatespetroleum.com 

From: Amanda Trujillo 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 4:05 PM 
To: 'Mike Bratcher (Mike.Bratcher@state.nm.us)' 
Cc: Jerry Fanning; Bob Asher 
Subject: Koonunga Hills BGX Fed #1 #2 Release 

Mr. Bratcher: 

We had a second release at the Koonunga Hills BGX Fed #1. This was related to the recent freeze this week. In addition 
to this release we had the main waterline, from this location, break in several places. All the wells were shut in at the time. 
So we are currently evaluating the line to see if we lost anything of a reportable quantity. I will keep you posted on that. 
Below is the information for the second release on the Koonunga Hills BGX Fed #1. 

Koonunga Hills BGX Fed #1 
Section 19, Township 22 South, Range 25 East 
Eddy County 
Date of Release: 2/10/2011 
Approximately 75 barrels of PW were released 70 barrels recovered 
Cause of release has been isolated and repairs are in progress 

If you should have any questions please feel free to contact me at the number below. 

Thank you, 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atruiiIlo@yatespetroleum.com 
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